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Tree removal on Dufferin Street 
March 2, 2023 

Fraser Crossing Partners will remove some trees in the right-of-way adjacent to the Royal Avenue on-ramp to create the 
required space for construction of new multi-use pathways and the improved Royal Avenue on-ramp. Tree removal work 
will be done in stages, beginning March 6, 2023. 

Trees removed as part of Project work will be replaced at a minimum ratio of 2:1. The Project team will work closely with 
municipalities and First Nations on the replacement of trees and the enhancement of sites within the Project area over the 
duration of the Project. This will include planting new trees and shrubs in the area. For more information about the 
Project’s Tree Replacement, click here or visit the Project website at pattullobridgereplacement.ca.   

The trees being removed, and phases of work, are shown in the graphic below: 
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Phase one to start March 6, 2023 and continue 
for approximately five days.  

Phase two start date to be confirmed. 
Additional notification will be provided in 
advance.  

 

Hours of Work 

• Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. – 8 p.m.  

• Some weekend work may be required 

from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.                   

 

Traffic  
When required, traffic control personnel will 
be on site to direct traffic, pedestrians, and 
cyclists. All traffic pattern changes, if required, 
will be well signed. 

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from tree 
removal equipment. We thank you for your 
patience as this work is completed. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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